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Minutes

Attendance:
Cecelia Wigal (President), College of Eng. & Comp Sci, University of Tennessee at Chattanooga

Paul Palazolo (Secretary Awards), Civil Engineering, University of Memphis

Keith Plemmons, Civil & Environmental Eng, The Citadel

Barbara Bernal (President-Elect), SWE, Southern Polytechnic State University

Andrew Strelzoff (Secretary Software Eng), School of Computing, University of Southern Mississippi
Tim Wilson (Vice-Chair Electrical Eng.), Computer Software Eng, Embry-Riddle Aero Univ.

Peter Roine (Chair Prof. Skills), Technology, Alabama ATM
Donald Visco, (Vice Chair Programs), Chemical Eng, Tennessee Tech University
Michael Woo, Civil & Environmental Eng, The Citadel

Ken Brannan (Newsletter Editor and Webmaster), Civil & Environmental Eng, The Citadel

John Uhran (Zone II Chair), CSE, Univ. of Notre Deme

Tulio Sulbaran (Secretary/Treasurer), School of Construction, University of Southern Mississippi
Ray Seyfarth School of Computing, University of Southern Mississippi
Brent Jenkins (Vice-President Pub’s and Prom), ECET, Southern Polytechnic
1. The meeting began at 10:30 a.m. with distribution of an agenda. 
2. Sulbaran passed the meeting minutes from the Fall 2006 Technical Planning Meeting. Motion was made by Brent Jenkins with second by Tyson Hall.  The meeting minutes was approved unanimously.

3. Visco presented the information related to the conference abstracts and the technical program. 136 abstract were submitted for consideration 10 were requested additional information 8 of which were acceptable for a total of 134 abstract. The deadline for full paper is December 3rd, 2007. The chairs will be in charge of the review process. The chairs should return to Visco the result from the review by January 11th, 2008. The authors must submit the revised paper by February 8th, 2008. The AV request form has been eliminated from the process.
4. Plemmons proposed a workshop how to start-up, develop and deliver new courses using 2009 ABET Criteria in Project Management in under-graduate curriculum. Another workshop could be to gather a number of ABET reviewers to discuss measure, assessment, etc. Another workshop could be done by the Department of Education targeted to Engineering Faculty to target K-12 request for proposals.
5. Sulbaran made a motion to adjourn with second by Bernal. Motion was approved by voice vote.

6. The meeting adjourned at 11:25 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Tulio Sulbaran

Treasurer-Secretary ASEE-SE
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